Lena Bonner

From: Commissioner Wayne Guilfoyle

Sent: Friday, February 14, 2025 10:33 AM

To: Lena Bonner; Commissioner Stacy Pulliam; Commissioner Francine Scott
Subject: CVB Board appointment

I

Mrs. Bonner, Please see if we can add a appointment to the CVB Board for District 9 and that would
be: Commissioner Stacy Pulliam

Thank you, Wayne Guilfoyle

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S22 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone
Get Outlook for Android

This e-mail conlains conlidenlial information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminale,
distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system.
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those of the City of Augusla. E-mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed 1o be secure or error-free as informatien could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed,
arrive late or incomplele, or contain viruses. The sender therefere does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the content of this message which arise as
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